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Why Danaher Should Exit Manufacturing Mercury Amalgam

1. Wall Street says switch to resin:  Bank of America analysis (2007) (http://www.toxicteeth.org/RB__565608.pdf)

2. Amalgam is an environmental catastrophe:  Testimony to U.S. House by Michael Bender, Mercury Policy Project (2007) (http://mpp.cclearn.org/wp-content/uploads/2008/08/benders-testimony.pdf) 

3. Reputational damage to Danaher for endorsing two-tiered dentistry (“choice for the rich, mercury for the poor”): (A) DHR’s reply to our resolution (2009) (attached); (B) testimony of NAACP witness before U.S. House committee (2003) (http://www.mercurypoisoned.com/hearings/carlton_statement.html)

4. Liability:  Dental workers.  (A) Cal-OSHA Reporter article (2008) (http://www.toxicteeth.org/Cal-OSHA-Rprtr-Mar.08.pdf); (B) Idaho’s & Colorado’s trial lawyer association journals publish litigation blueprint (2009) (www.toxicteeth.org/mercury_dental_fillings_toxic_tort.pdf)

5. Liability: Dental patients.  (A) On its website, FDA warns of neurological damage for children and fetuses from the mercury in amalgam (June 3, 2008) (www.fda.gov/cdrh/consumer/amalgams.html); (B) J.P. Morgan analysis warns of class action cases against mfrs (2008) (http://www.toxicteeth.org/JPMorgam-2008.pdf)

6. Media interest grows:  Exposé by second largest British network (2009) (http://www.toxicteeth.org/mercury_fillings_Feb_2009.cfm) 

7. Regulatory reversal:  Approach of Bush v. Obama Administrations both to mercury and to consumer lawsuits

8. Watershed event this summer: FDA must classify amalgam by July 28, 2009 

Proposing Danaher’s Easy Exit Strategy for Amalgam

As a good environmental steward, Danaher’s Kerr subsidiary 
should cease manufacturing amalgam as of December 31, 2009.
· An integrated company has more flexibility, less need to stand with the status quo, more ability to take long-term approach   

· Letter, Consumers for Dental Choice to DHR general counsel, 4 Jan. 2009 (attached) 
